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AGGURA HILLS

APPLICATIONS FOR
PLANNING COMMISSION APPOINTMENTS

The terms of the current members of the Agoura Hills
Planning Commission will expire on January 8, 2025. To be
considered for a two-year appointment, to one of the five
seafts on the Planning Commission, a signed original
application must be received and date/time stamped by
the City Clerk’s Office no later than 12:00 p.m. (Noon) on
Thursday, December 12, 2024. Late applications after this
date/time will not be accepted.

Applicants are required to be 18 years of age or older, @
resident of the incorporated area of the City of Agoura Hills,
registered to vote at his/her current place of residence,
and submit a completed application by the deadline.

Application packets are available online on the front page
of the City's website at: www.agourahillscity.org under
‘City Highlights' and *Application for Planning Commission’
or by contacting the City Clerk’s Office at (818) 597-7300.

il

Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC
City Clerk
City of Agoura Hills
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